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WOW Ticket Winners:
​Our WOW ticket winners from the
Month of April are Nicole Kendall &
Willow Fretland. Congratulations!
Your gifts will be waiting for you in

your classes!

Congratulations to our April Star
Students of the Month, Emberlyn

Paulson and Everly Barbosa. We are
very proud of your hard work! Your

teachers will be delivering your gifts
to you in class! 

Star Students of the Month:
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Recital 2021
PLANNING FOR OUR 2022 ANNUAL RECITAL IS

WELL UNDER WAY AND WE ARE SO EXCITED TO
SEE OUR DANCERS BACK UP ON STAGE IN JUST
A FEW SHORT MONTHS. AS WE GET CLOSER, IT
IS VERY IMPORTANT TO STAY UP TO DATE WITH
THE LATEST IN RECITAL NEWS. FOR THE MOST

UP TO DATE NEWS REGRADING RECITAL,
PLEASE VISIT OUR RECITAL WEBPAGE

 (HTTPS://SITES.GOOGLE.COM/ROSEVILLEACAD
EMYOFDANCE.COM/RECITAL/HOME) 



 OUR SECOND RECITAL PACKET WITH YOUR

DANCERS ASSIGNED SHOW TIMES, PHOTO DAY
SCHEDULE, DRESS REHEARSAL SCHEDULE,
AND MORE WILL BE HEADING YOUR WAY IN

LATE APRIL/EARLY MAY. 



IN  THE MEANTIME, PLEASE SAVE THESE
IMPORTANT DATES TO YOUR CALENDAR:



-MAY 16TH - RECITAL TICKETS GO ON SALE

-JUNE 4TH/5TH - RECITAL PICTURE DAYS
-JUNE 11TH - DRESS REHEARSAL AT STUDIO

-JUNE 12TH - RECITAL DAY

Spring Break
​Roseville Academy of dance will

be closed for Spring break
starting April 11th - April 17th.
We will reopen with regular

hours on April 18th.



COMP CORNER
RAD

For members of our RAD Dance Team

This month's Tots & Tutus theme
is: Raindrops & Rainbows! 

Coloring pages will be handed
out the first week of the month
and certificates will be handed

out the last week of the month!  

Tots & Tutu's

RAD Competition Team
Auditions

Energy Dance Competition: 
April 8th - April 10th



Kar National Fees Withdrawal:

April 8th



AUDITIONS FOR OUR 2022/2023

COMPETITION TEAMS WILL TAKE PLACE  
ON SATURDAY, MAY 14TH. IF YOUR

DANCER LOVES TO PERFORM, OR IS
READY TO TAKE THEIR TRAINING TO THE

NEXT LEVEL, JOINING ONE OF OUR
AWARD-WINNING COMPETITION TEAMS

IS THE PERFECT OPTION FOR YOU.
DANCERS WISHING TO JOIN MUST BE 4

ON THE DAY OF AUDITIONS.
INFORMATION PACKETS WILL BE

RELEASED IN ALL ELIGIBLE CLASSES
WHEN READY. FOR QUESTIONS ABOUT

OUR COMPETITION TEAMS, PLEASE VISIT
THE COMPETITION PAGE ON OUR

WEBSITE, OR CONTACT THE FRONT
DESK. WE HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US

 

         GIFT CERTIFICATES








GIVE THE GIFT OF DANCE WITH A STUDIO
GIFT CERTIFICATE OR PRIVATE LESSON

VOUCHER. TO PICK UP A GIFT CERTIFICATE,
OR PURCHASE A PRIVATE LESSON WITH

YOUR FAVORITE INSTRUCTOR, PLEASE SEE
THE FRONT DESK.



Studio Communication

“Weekly” Wednesday Emails – Sent out on

Wednesdays, sometimes weekly, by email.

Monthly Newsletters – Posted on our studio

website, sent out by email on the first


Wednesday of each month, and posted on

our studio bulletin board.  

Studio Calendar – Posted on our studio

website.

Social Media Sites: Find us on Facebook.

Instagram, and Twitter. 

Studio communication is key to your dancers success

at our studio. Please check the following methods of


communication when possible:

Did you know that we do birthday parties?
Roseville Academy of Dance is the perfect place
to host your child's next party! It's affordable, fun,

and hassle free! We even do the clean up!
Choose from one of our existing themes, or

create your own! 2020 dates are filling up. Visit
our website or ask a staff member today for
more details! We can't wait to party with you.

RAD Birthday Parties

Gift Certificates

Give the gift of dance with a studio gift

certificate or private lesson voucher. To pick up

a gift certificate, or purchase a private lesson

with your favorite instructor, please see the


front desk.

http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html

